

JONATHAN ROTHSCHILD MAYOR

CITY OF TUCSON OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

255 WEST ALAMEDA ST. P.O. BOX 27210 TUCSON, ARIZONA 85726-7210 PHONE: (520) 791-4201

October 18, 2018

Kris Kreutz UA Campus Health Service Bldg. 95 – Highland Commons 1224 E. Lowell St. Tucson, AZ 85721

Dear Kris,

It's my pleasure to congratulate you and the staff of the University of Arizona Campus Health Service on your 100th anniversary.

I was pleased to read that 99 percent of students who use Campus Health positively recommend your services. In addition, the Princeton Review ranking of No. 2 in Best Health Services out of 382 college and universities is quite an accomplishment. Well done!

The role of campus health centers has changed considerably over the years—from being clinics that treat the sick and injured to establishments that help students physically, emotionally and socially. The University of Arizona Campus Health Service is no exception. Offering specialties including psychological, women's and sports medicine services have created a thriving health center where University of Arizona students can receive comprehensive care.

Health promotion is another area where the University of Arizona Campus Health Service excels. Educating students on nutrition, tobacco cessation and stress reduction, along with other healthy lifestyle choices, is invaluable.

Thank you to you and the entire staff at the University of Arizona Campus Health Service for providing quality, compassionate care to students. Here's to the next 100 years.

Signerely,

Jonathan Rothschild Mayor of Tucson